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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Davis and Committee Members 

FROM: Leadership Team Members 

DATE:  May 30, 2024 

RE:  Public Safety & Welfare Committee Meeting of June 5, 2024 at 5:00 pm 

 
Item: Review and take action: Allowing Utility Terrain Vehicles (UTVs) on select City Streets 
 
Relevant comments/concerns from City Leadership Team Members: 
 

 Operations Manager DPW, Stacy Winkelman: Signage. I have seen signs in other 
communities marking streets as ATV Routes. I would like to discuss if those signs would come 
out of the Street Division sign budget. There will also be some time dedicated to erecting those 
signs: locates to be called in as well as installation. 

 

 Fire Chief, Tanya Reynen: No one from the Fire has concerns.  We support letting folks live 
their lives.  While we now may have more accidents for these, it shouldn’t be a huge impact on 
us.   Most of what I found is folks driving too fast after drinking and they crash- rules that 
should already be in place to prevent this… 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 


